
 

Comptroller Lierman to Release 
Climate Cost Report April 22 

Earth Day event to focus on opportunities to improve climate 
resilience in Maryland 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (April 17, 2025) — Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman will host a 
press conference marking Earth Day and releasing the second report in the 
Comptroller’s State Spending series Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at the Treasury Building in 
Annapolis.   

The report outlines the effects of climate change and extreme weather events on 
Maryland and the investments that could be made to increase the state’s climate 
resilience over the long term.    

Comptroller Lierman and members of the Maryland General Assembly will also discuss 
an upcoming study on the costs of greenhouse gas emissions to the state.   

Following the press conference, climate experts will participate in two panel discussions 
focused on the impact of climate change on Maryland, building climate resilience, and 
future opportunities for investment.   

What: Climate Cost Report Release   

Who: 
• Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman  
• State Senator Katie Frye Hester  
• State Delegate David Fraser-Hidalgo  
• Mary Cerulli, Climate Finance Action   

 
When: Tuesday, April 22, 2025, 10:30 a.m.   

Where:  
Louis L. Goldstein Treasury Building 
Assembly Room  

https://www.marylandtaxes.gov/


80 Calvert St.  
Annapolis, MD 21601   
 
Members of the press are asked to RSVP by emailing Robyne McCullough, Director of 
Media Relations, at rmccullough@marylandtaxes.gov  

### 

Media Contacts 

Robyne McCullough 
rmccullough@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-980-0139 (cell) 

Barbara Sauers 
bsauers@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-212-9414 (cell) 
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